
Tales from St Teresa’s March 2023

Happy Easter!

Thank you so much for your support during this Holy                                                       

season of Lent.  On Sunday we mark the start of                                                           

Holy Week by celebrating Palm Sunday.  This is then                                                                  

followed by Maunday Thursday and Good Friday                                                                                     

before we celebrate the risen Lord on Easter Sunday.                                                                         

All of St Teresa’s family would like to wish you a                                                            

Happy and Holy Easter season.                                                                                                

With my continued thanks for all that you do to                                                    

support our school family,

Diary Dates

Mon 17th April – School Reopens at 8:45am           

Mon 1st May – Bank Holiday                                    

Mon 8th May – Bank Holiday                               

Tues 9th May – SATS begin for Year 6                    

Thurs 18th May  – Whole School Mass at 9:30am                      

Thurs 18th May – Coronation Celebration for children

Mon 22nd May – Year 6 trip                                         

Fri 26th May – School Closes for half term 

A very big thank you

Our ‘BIG LENT WALK’                    

raised £1350 for CAFOD,                                    

thank you so much for                                        

your generosity in                                

supporting our chosen charity.

Sporting Updates

This term our children have represented us at many sporting events 

including; tennis festival, multiskills festival, table tennis cup, girls 

football, boys football and the Darlington dance festival.  At each and 

every event we have had positive comments about their behaviour –

thank you children, for representing us so well!  

It’s a girl!

I am delighted to share with you that Mr 

and Mrs Broomhead were delighted to 

welcome Maye to their family this week, 

she is beautiful! 

Keeping Children Safe 

A reminder that if you have any concerns 

about the safety of a child, please speak to 

one of our Safeguarding Leads; Mrs Strachan, 

Mrs Lindsay, Mrs Glenton and Mr Parker.

Year 6 SAT’s – begin on Tuesday 9th May.  All Year 6 

children MUST be in school by 8:55am all week please. 

We have subscribed to a new online safety newsletter from 

Knowsley City Learning.  They are monthly and full of useful 

information about ensuring that all children are safe online.  

They can be found on SeeSaw or by going to the online safety 

page of our website.  If you would like a paper copy, please let 

the admin team know.
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